
















































Dear Councilwoman Shepherd, 
As a resident of the Sloan's Lake neighborhood, I'm writing to you today to express my FULL SUPPORT for 
NAVA's request to rezone block 1 of the former St. Anthony's hospital site. 

Before I discuss why I support the project, I want to commend NAVA and EFG on their community engagement 

process. Never in my time have I met a pair of developers so committed to providing a quality project for the 

existing neighborhood and our future neighbors at SLOANS. 

While I'm excited about the project as a whole, I'm particularly thrilled to see the addition of owner-occupied 

condos along West Colfax. Our neighborhood always wanted a mix of for-sale and rental units on the St. 

Anthony's site. We are lucky that NAVA is willing to incorporate these into their project considering the risk 

that's associated with condos. The mix of housing proposed for this site is entirely consistent with the West 

Colfax Plan. 
Thank you for all that you do. I hope that you'll strongly consider supporting this rezoning and what would a 

tremendous addition to our neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 
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